

Denton C.P. School

www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk



Better Never Stops

13/1/16

Dear Parents/Carers,

The Met Office has indicated that parts of East Sussex could be affected by snow over the next few days. If, due to exceptional weather conditions, we are unable to open the school we will notify you by text message. Any details regarding a school closure will be on our website and, also, on the East Sussex County Council website. Information regarding school closures is also given out on Heart FM. If the school is closed, the nursery will also be closed.

We only close the school in exceptionally adverse weather conditions; we always try to remain open. However, the safety of our staff and pupils is, of course, paramount.

Best wishes,

Ms C Yapp Head Teacher

? Yapp